
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 March 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 7 Elevate Education ‘Memory Mnemonics’ Workshop 

Wednesday 20th March 2019 

 

You will remember that back in September Year 7 took part in a ‘Study Skills’ workshop run by Elevate 

Education to support them in getting the most from their work at RGS. Due to the overwhelmingly 

positive feedback from the boys about this session, and a continuing desire to furnish them with skills 

that will aid them to reach their full potential, we are inviting Elevate Education back to RGS on 

Wednesday 20th March 2019 to run a ‘Memory Mnemonics’ workshop. The workshop will aim to give 

Year 7 some useful tips on revising factual material in preparation for their end of year exams in 

May/June 2019.   

 

Please ask your sons what they have learnt and help them to continue to implement this good practice 

at home. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

B E S Rose 

Head of Year 7 
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